
Seven Springs Sewer & Water, LLC 
94 Ivy Gate Dr 

Eureka, MO  63025 
636-587-2084 

 
 
 
 
May 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Kevin Schwartz 
17 Osage Dr 
Eureka,  MO  63025 
 
 
Dear Kevin,   
 
On Monday, May 9, 2022, Seven Springs Sewer  & Water, LLC purchased the assets of TUK, LLC 
and will now be the operator of the sewer facility providing you service. 
 
Your service, billing cycle and rate will not change.  Your annual rate will remain $505.64 per 
year and will be billed in quarterly installments of $126.41 per quarter.  Beginning with the next 
quarterly billing cycle (July 1st) your fee will be $126.41 and be payable to Seven Springs Sewer 
& Water, LLC.  You should expect to receive your next bill on or about July 1, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions about your bill or your services by the company, please contact our 
office at 636-587-2084 from 9:00am to 6:00pm.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
Velta Young, Manager 
Seven Springs Sewer & Water, LLC 
 


